
From: Candice Trask
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Grow permits located at Cross creek rd and 1011 Tim Mullen rd. Kneeland
Date: Sunday, September 26, 2021 2:03:38 PM

To whom it may concern,
 Although I believe unless it’s in your neighborhood-the only concern is the tax revenue.
  Has anyone seriously taken into consideration how many mega grows are being approved in
this area? We are literally being surrounded by them!
Not to mention, the illegal grows already pulling from streams and springs!  Many forms of
wildlife solely depend on these small run off streams. Has Cal fish and wildlife fish really
looked this area over?
Every single one of these proposed mega grows are being allowed to catch rain water-because
their wells can NOT produce enough on their own. Then WHY allow the grow!  We are in a
reoccurring drought-how can this really be acceptable?
As established neighborhoods, we depend on our existing wells for our drinking water! Yes
Human consumption - not mega grows.
Who will be responsible when these water levels are altered do to the reckless oversight of
these permits?
 
What once was a beautiful Humboldt landscapes ,with thriving wildlife is being destroyed by
greed!
We are against this permits!
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